
Please join us for the 1st Tri-League Done-In-A-Day on 

Saturday, October 1, 2016
 

This is a first year event being held at the Hope Club (formally Gilda’s Club) which was 
founded as a Tri-League project. Harvesting Hope is the Hope Club’s version of Relay for Life – 

we have not been asked to fundraise, we’ve been invited to walk and show support.  

Harvesting
HOPE

THEY HAVE ASKED FOR OUR HELP IN THE FOLLOWING AREAS:
•  4 PEOPLE - decorate the survivor dinner tent (decorations provided)  3:00-5:00 p.m. Shift
•  4 PEOPLE - assist with registration 1:30-3:30 p.m. Shift
•  4 PEOPLE- assist with clean up 6:30-8:00 p.m. Shift
•  6 PEOPLE- serve and host survivors dinner (food is provided) 4:30-6:30 p.m. Shift
•  20 PEOPLE - assist with the kids activities ( pumpkin painting, family friendly haunted 
house, etc.)
		  ** Shifts 1:30-3:30 p.m., 3:30-5:30 p.m., 5:30-7:30 p.m.
		  100 Halloween Treat bags / Candy for youth

There is no cost associated with this event. Everyone will be asked to walk in your Junior League shirt!
 

Please email Robin Zimmerman by September 27 
at rezimmerman12@yahoo.com to sign up.

 
Can’t make it to the event by would like to help? The Hope Club will be collecting 
candy and other goodies to create 100 treat bags for the kids attending the event.

Let’s come together to support one of our past Tri-League projects!


